Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School Board

Believing, Achieving, Serving

October 22, 2019

Mpr. Eric Girt, Chief of Police
Hamilton Police Services
155 King William St.
Hamilton, Ontario

L8R 147

Dear Police Chief Girt:

On behalf of the Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School Board, we wish to thank
and commend the Hamilton Police Services for the excellent service and assistance it
provided to us during our 16th Annual Pilgrimage “Walk with Christ, Justice for the
Poor”. Police presence was very much appreciated.

We thank you and your department for kind, wise and pleasant assistance and ask you to
express our gratitude to all the officers that were present on this memorable day.

God Bless!

Director of Education

cc '/Mayor Fred Eisenberger, Chair
Hamilton Police Services Board
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